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H e a r i n g  A i d  U p d a t e  
D a t e :  F e b r u a r y  2 8 ,  2 0 2 5  

Summary: Expansion of Eligible Hearing Aids – For Blue Cross VT members 
 

Explanation: Some Blue Cross and Blue Shield of Vermont members have benefits for 
hearing aids pursuant to the requirements set forth in 8 V.S.A. § 4088l. 
 
Effective May 1, 2025, we are expanding the existing list of eligible hearing aids 
to include:  V5030, V5040, V5050, V5060, V5130, V5140, V5230, and V5242 – 
V5253 
 
Note: The State of Vermont Employer Group (prefix EVT and FVT) has provided 
benefits for the above hearing aids since the coverage began on January 1, 
2023. 
 
 
Please see Section 6.7 Claim Specific Guidelines of our on-line Provider 
Handbook for details related to Hearing Aids and Related Services. 
 
For a complete list of eligible hearing aids and related services and fee 
schedule, please contact your provider relations representative. If you are not 
sure who that is, please email providerrelations@bcbsvt.com or call (888) 449-
0443 option 1.  
 

Effective Date: May 1, 2025 

Link to Policy/ 
Manual: 

www.bluecrossvt.org/documents/provider-handbook  
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